
250th Committee
Meeting Notes  February 10, 2015

1. Pat will head the Memorabilia Committee.  She has had
discussions with Sons of Liberty mint.

2. We need to recruit members for the various committees.
Plan is to create a poster board by Sarah and Jenn with
David’s handouttt categories and be present at the next 4
public events, starting on March 2 at Candidates Night.\, with
staffing settled for all events.

3. Website work is in progress.  Civic News interested in more
information for next edition. No information on Tamworth
Exchange.

4. We will post a sign-up sheet on line as well as a handout at
public meetings hoping for good responses.

5. Bruno provided the voting list and each Committee member
will note the people they each know so we might enlist such
aid in Committee formations.

6. Sarah will talk to PTA about joining forces for the 250 GOLF
TOURNAMENT.

7. Jim will speak to Parker about date and process for PARADE
AND FIREWORKS.

8. Discussion on what Business’es  might pay be a part of the
Celebration.

9. BARNSTORMERs need to be contacted for their
participation in the 250 Celebration.  Bob Shay  323-8661 or
office@barnstormerstheater.org.

10.Pat will talk with Lianne at Community School.
11.Tamworth Foundation voted to accept donations to the

Celebration to the Town. David will talk w/ Cassandra about
funds going through.

12.Homework for all.  What would we like to do with any
surplus funds generated, if any, as a gift to the Town?

Notes by Sarah.


